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The staff member of the Ombudsman Office had a study tour to Canada
The staff member of the Office of the Commissioner for Human Rights of Azerbaijan Republic participated at the workshop held in Toronto, Canada. The event was organized upon the initiative of Canadian Ontario Ombudsman. 

The workshop was attended by the representatives the Ombudsman Offices and other governmental bodies of Canada, Philippines, Netherlands and other countries.  

During discussions the representative of Azerbaijani Ombudsman focused on the activity, innovative initiatives of Azerbaijani Ombudsman, the work carried out for protection of the rights of different groups of population. The activity of the Azerbaijani Ombudsman was appreciated by Ontario Ombudsman Andre Marin and other participants. 
 The representative of Azerbaijan Ombudsman along with other participants was presented Certificate at the end of the event. 
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